
Hello, 

What a year 2020 is turning out to be!  We hope everyone is safe and ready to come back to 

school.  

We are looking forward to seeing everyone this week!  Our Group 2 (L-Z) will be at school 

on Thursday for B day.  Our Group 1 (A-K) will be at school on Friday for B day.  Friday will 

not be an early out day, it will be a full day 8:10am-2:55pm. 

We are in the process of rescheduling picture days and will send home more details as soon 

as we have them.   

As always, if you have any questions or concerns you can contact us by reply email or phone 

at 801-402-6400.  

Thank you,  

South Davis Jr. High 

Home of the Spartans 

 


